The need to stop using fossil fuels is recognized planet wide. It's time to move Oregon ahead with equitable clean energy jobs. It's
time to help our utilities move to total electrification and off any dependance on fossil fuels.

| urge you to support House Bill 2021 so that Oregon communities are sure to benefit from the transition to clean energy. House Bill
2021 can help us to ensure that the communities in Oregon that are struggling the most from the pandemic and its economic
impacts, extreme weather events, and wildfires are the same communities that benefit from clean energy. That is why the Oregon
legislature must take action.

We can build a strong, resilient, and clean energy economy in our communities by ensuring that Oregon’s 100% Clean Energy
Standard includes:

Strong labor standards that ensure clean energy projects hire local, pay the prevailing wage and provide good benefits, and reserve
opportunities for apprenticeships.

Good incentives for community-based energy projects such as solar plus storage that increase energy independence, affordability,
and disaster-resilience.

Provisions that prioritize benefits and avoid harms to environmental justice communities including BIPOC (Black, Indigenous, and
people of color), low-income communities, Tribes, and rural and coastal communities.

Thank you



